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Comments: As a New Hampshire resident who spends many hours  hiking and hunting in the woods of New

Hampshire, I want to commend and support the Sandwich Vegetation Management Project #57392 as proposed.

Biodiversity is important in the management of our forests for the habitat of many species. This proposed plan

will help that diversity to be achieved without any concern about climate change, because the cutting of 145

acres in a state with an estimated 4,708,302 wooded acres would simply not make a difference when considering

the local or global concerns about climate change. 

 

 

 

 

 


